
 
Band 

Information 
Evening for 2024 

 

 

When: Tuesday 7 November 5:30pm - 6:30pm 

Where: Mona Vale Public School Hall 

Who: Any student and accompanying parent who 
would like to hear more about the possibility of joining 
Band in 2024 – no pressure to sign up on the night just 
come and hear what the commitment is and listen to our 
senior students demonstrate all of the instruments you 
can choose from 

Why: It will be a fun evening – it links to the music 
lessons that Year 2 have been doing  

Any questions feel free to email 
Jacqueline.shaw@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 

 

 

 

We know it is Melbourne Cup that day but hopefully we will still see lots 
of keen upcoming musicians come along for a fun night 


